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BLYTH RFC’s youth section have
received a prestigious
acknowledgement after being
presented with the Queen’s Award for
Voluntary Service.

Blyth Youth Rugby is among 112
organisations around the country to
receive the honour, which is classed as
being the equivalent of the MBE for
voluntary service.

At a presentation event at Alnwick
Castle, representatives from the club
received a certificate signed by the
Queen and an exclusive
commemorative crystal.

Blyth Youth Rugby chairman Max
Proud accepted the award on behalf of
the club from the Duchess of
Northumberland, saying: “It is a great
privilege to be recognised for all the
hard work the volunteers have put in
over the years and my thanks go to
everyone connected with the club.

“We hope this work continues for
many more years and that we can
build upon our reputation.

FALCONS’ DATE
FOR DINNER A
GREAT SUCCESS

KINGSTON Park’s West Stand was
packed to the gunnels last week as
Newcastle Falcons hosted their
annual player sponsors’ dinner.

Despite last season’s relegation
the attendance was well up on
previous years, with every player in
the professional squad being
sponsored.

Director of rugby Dean Richards
was among the speakers taking
part in a question and answer
session as part of the festivities,
with owner Semore Kurdi and new
executive director Paul Varley also
taking their turns on the
microphone.
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Northumbria take field for BUCS season with new coaching team

ORTHUMBRIA University
have kicked off this season

’ @
with a new look, boasting a :
fresh coaching team and
minus their Saturday side after last
season’s decision to pull out of the



